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Well 17 and Drinking Water Source Review
Details:  The City's draft Water System Plan Update identifies the need to have an additional water
source(s) online by 2021 to serve new development. Staff has been working on site selection and
options for Well 17 for a number of years and has recently received bids to drill a test well. Staff
reviewed the context and background information relative to the Well 17 Project and discussed other
potential water source options that are identified in the draft Water System Plan Update.
Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director and Sam Adams, Utilities Manager
Recommended Action:  Staff is requesting Council's input regarding the proposed recommendations
identified in the attached presentation.
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